
 
Community Update, December 2015  

 
Dear Neighbors and Residents, 
 
Elections: On Tuesday, November 17, 2015, at 7 pm at the Clubhouse, board elections were held at 
Wyndham's  Annual Member's Meeting. We are pleased to inform you of the following results: 
 

Elected to the board, Position:  Number of votes 
Angelique Palmer, President    76 
Karina Fedele, Vice-president    76 
Virginia Guido, Secretary    76 
Trey Scully, Treasurer     76 
Tim Sutton, Director     75 
Pierre Rodriguez, Director    75 
Mike Rada, Director     74 

 
Not elected to the board   Number of votes 

Joe Gall      38 
Jeff Frey      38 
Starr Almeida      37 
Josephine Melnick     36 
Anthony Moore     36 
Kelly Tyrrel      28 

 
We wish to thank all the nominees for running and all of the community for participating in this election. 
 
Sidewalks: We have begun fixing the sidewalk areas that needed to be removed and concrete repoured. 
The work should be done soon, rain permitting, so please be careful when walking around the community. 
 
New projects and next meeting: We have a long list of new projects that we wish to take on this year. 
Come and hear all about them at our next board meeting on December 15, 2015, at 7 pm, at the 
Clubhouse (always the third Tuesday of every month, same place, same time). If you can't make it, you can 
read all about them in our next newsletter or you can check out last month's minutes (and many previous 
minutes) on our property manager's website, Seabreezecms.com. 
 
We wish everyone a safe, peaceful, and wonderful holiday season.  
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